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Dear Director, 
 
I am very concerned about the treatment of greyhounds.  for many years greyhound racing has 
been a very cruel sport and it's time to put an end to it.  These dogs are drugged, beaten and 
killed in the most inhumane way for not performing.  I went to a track once and saw an owner 
punch his dog for not winning...disgraceful.  Put an end to the cruel racing industry now and 
stop sending greyhounds to countries who have no animal protection. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elisabeth Aston 
 


